
                           

UNIVERSITY OF AGRICULTURE, FAISALABAD PAKISTAN 
Office of the Controller of Examinations 

 

SCREENING TEST FOR SHORT LISTING OF CANDIDATES FOR VACANT SLOTS OF F.D.P. 

SCHOLARSHIPS APPROVED BY CHIEF MINISTER PUNJAB IS SCHEDULED ON 30-08-2017 

(WEDNESDAY) AT 10:00 A.M., IQBAL AUDITORIUM, UNIVERSITY OF AGRICULTURE, 

FAISALABAD.  

Call letters to eligible candidates have been sent at their given postal address. If someone did not receive 

Call letter, he/she may contact the office of the Controller of Examinations during the office hours on or 

before 28-08-2017 on the following telephones and E-mail.  

Telephones: 041-9201749,  041-9200161-69/ Ext: 2301, 2302 

E-mails: dr.exams@uaf.edu.pk 

 

The candidates are required to bring original Call letter and original National Identity Card 

failing which they would not be allowed to enter the Examination Hall. Mobile Phones will not 

be allowed in the Examination Hall. The candidates are requested to please visit the University 

website www.uaf.edu.pk for any update information regarding the test. 
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